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June 3, 2025 
 
 
Ms. Valeriya Remezova 
Division Administrator 
Maryland Division  
Federal Highway Administration 
31 Hopkins Plaza, Suite 1520 
Baltimore MD  21201 
 
Dear Ms. Remezova: 
 
The State Highway Administration (SHA) is pleased to forward its Americans with Disabilities 
Act (ADA) compliance status report to the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA).  This 
letter highlights SHA's 2023 accomplishments and efforts made during that calendar year. 
 
The SHA constructed approximately 6.38 miles of sidewalk to meet ADA compliance through 
the Sidewalk Reconstruction for Pedestrian Access program under Fund 33.  The attached report 
reflects nine projects that were completed in four counties, representing three of SHA’s districts.  
As of December 31, 2023, SHA achieved ADA compliance for the following areas along our 
state roadway system: 
 
 

Feature Percent 
Compliant 

Sidewalk 71.5 
Curb Ramps 69.6 
Bus Stops 72.1 

Driveway Crossings 62.3 
Medians 88.7 
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The SHA is grateful to FHWA for its support and recognition of our commitment to ADA 
compliance.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Luis A. Gonzalez, P.E., SHA 
Office of Highway Development (OHD) Active Transportation Division (ATD) Chief, at 410-
545-8826 or via email at Lgonzalez@mdot.maryland.gov.  You may also contact Ms. Kellie S. 
Irving, SHA Office of Equal Opportunity (OEO) Director, at 410-545-0334 or via email at  
kirving@mdot.maryland.gov.  They will be happy to assist you.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
William Pines, P.E. 
Administrator  
 
Attachment 
 
cc:   Luis A. Gonzalez, P.E., Chief, Office of Highway Development, SHA 

Ms. Kellie S. Irving, Director, Office of Equal Opportunity, SHA 

for
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Americans with Disabilities Act Compliance Status Report for Calendar Year 2023 

Fund 33 Construction Completed in CY 2023 – 33,690 LF Total 

 

Baltimore County – 18,795 LF 
I-695 at Ingleside Avenue 
- 55 LF of Sidewalk Improvements 
 
MD 26 – Brenbrook Drive to North Rolling Road 
- 12,730 LF of Sidewalk Improvements 
 
MD 26 – North Rolling Road to I-695 
- 4,475 LF of Sidewalk Improvements 
 
MD 26 - Deer Park Road to Pikeswood Drive 
- 1,535 LF of Sidewalk Improvements 
 
 
Frederick County – 11,755 LF 
MD 355 – Holiday Drive to Lowes Lane 
- 1,425 LF of Sidewalk Improvements 
 
MD 355 – MD 80 to Lew Wallace Street 
- 10,290 LF of Sidewalk Improvements 
 
US 40 Alt at 508 W Main Street 
- 40 LF of Sidewalk Improvements 
 
 
Harford County – 640 LF 
MD 22 – Lee Way to John Carroll School 
- 640 LF of Sidewalk Improvements 
 
 
Prince Georges’ County – 2,500 LF 
MD 725 – West of Service Lane to East of Governor Oden Bowie Drive 
- 2,500 LF of Sidewalk Improvements 
 

 


